
 

 

From our new Reception 2024 parents regarding our Admission process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Daughter is really enjoying school and looks 
forward to seeing her teachers and friends. She has 
settled much quicker than we thought. I also think 
it's amazing that Mrs Wyatt knows all the children's 

names was able to welcome them to school this 
morning by name at the front.... Thank you Mrs 

Wyatt, Mrs Davies and all the and all the other fab 
ladies in class. We really appreciate everything 

you're all doing. 
 

First contact was a phone call the 
day that my son was accepted at 
the school! Very friendly and a 

lovely surprise rather just an 
experience letter!  

 

 

A lovely setting and great outdoor 
space! So happy we chose the school 
(and got in) and hopefully become 
more involved in the miller family! 

Thank you for all being so 
welcoming to us!  

 


